President’s Response
Campus Issue 18-19-02

Committee or Individual: Robert Kelly / Classified Senate August 30,2018

Issue/Concern: Re-stripe Bookstore Parking Lot

Summary of Issue:

This CI requested re-striping the parking lot nearest the College Store back to all staff parking
(removing the student parking in this lot). The requestors stated that this will mitigate the
congestion caused by the closure of the parking lot next to Mohr Hall.

Action Taken:

The CI was discussed by the Executive Council in September 2018. Additional information was
sought from the VPA. It was noted that the past change to the lot to include student parking
spaces occurred following a full participatory decision making process. Feedback was requested
from the college constituencies.

The EC voted on November 5, 2018 to not approve the action requested.

President’s Response to Executive Council

I have heard the discussion on Issue # 18-19-02

To follow-up on this campus issue the following actions are directed: The parking lot near the
College Store remain as it is currently, with both staff and student parking spaces..
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Michael Guiterrez, President Date
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